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MEMORANDUM  
 
To:  Community-based Juvenile Services Aid and Juvenile Services Commission Grant Program Grantees  
From:  Amy Hoffman, Director, Juvenile Programs and Interventions Division 
Date:  December 21, 2020 
Re:  Change in Meal Reimbursement Rate 
 
Legislative Bill 381, signed by Governor Pete Ricketts on February 19, 2020, amended Neb. Rev. Stat. § 81-1174, 
stating any meal expense incurred during travel shall be paid or reimbursed pursuant to a percentage of the per 
diem rates of the federal General Services Administration, as determined by and in accordance with policies 
established by the Director of Administrative Services.  
 
Effective January 1, 2021, pursuant to the updated Department of Administrative Services meal reimbursement 
policy, all allowable meal expenses incurred during travel will be reimbursed by the grant at 70% of the daily 
federal per diem rate based on travel destination. 
 
Please see the updated Juvenile Programs and Interventions Guidebook located on the Crime Commission 
website for additional information.  
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